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CANCELLATION FOR BID 
 
 

REFURBISHMENT OF NEW ISLAMIC BANKING BRANCH AT KHALID 
BIN WALEED ROAD KARACHI (WEST REGION) 

 
 
 

The invitation of bid published at PPRA Website on 20th September 2013 
for the work at sr. No. 1 Refurbishment of new Islamic banking branch at 
Khalid bin Waleed road Karachi (west region)  is being cancelled due to 
some departmental matters. 
 
 
 
 
(Awais Kayani) 
Chief Engineer 
Logistics Support  
Security & Engineering Group 
NBP Head Office Karachi 

Ph.021-99212100-50 Ext-2434 

 

 


